
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made complete 
in the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship 
service more complete. We pray that you may be strengthened and nourished as our community 
is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come as a visitor, we pray you will 
leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 
QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 
• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
 
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 The Mission Plate for August will go to Southbridge Community Connections to buy 
socks and underwear for the needy in our town. 
 A new food pantry plan has been put in place.  The foods we will be collecting for the 
month of September are Hamburger Helper, Tuna Helper, beef stew, soup, Spaghettios, soup 
mix (like Lipton's chicken noodle), Ramen noodles. Please see the September Tidings for more 
information or see Rose Reith with questions.   
 Have a favorite hymn?  We want to play it for you!  Anne is looking to play someone’s 
favorite hymn for September 30.  Please speak with her before or after service and she will 
schedule in your favorite hymn!  You may also email her at anniebouv@gmail.com. 
 
 
 

STAY CONNECTED! 
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